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Dear Ms. Desai,

Thank you for the EPA's continued commitment to meet its UNFCC treaty obligations for
 submitting and publishing annual GHG inventory reports.  I also appreciate that the USA has
 been a leading developer of new and improved methodologies for estimating emissions and
 sinks, which are used widely by domestic audiences and the international community.  

In my two previous roles at Pacific Gas and Electric Company and at EOS Climate, Inc., I
 relied heavily on GHG estimation methods in my work.  At PG&E, I was working with local
 governments in the San Francisco Bay Area to reduce their greenhouse gas emissions.  All of
 our community inventories relied heavily on your GHG estimation methodologies.  At EOS
 Climate, we sought to develop new environmental commodities traded on blockchain
 technology.  Again, our accounting methodologies relied heavily on your work.  
Thank you for your continued commitment to this program.  

Best,
Katie Grote

San Francisco, CA 94114




